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HSLIC News - LibGuides at University of New Mexico

Website Usability Testers Wanted: We Need Your Feedback!

by Sally Bowler-Hill on March 5th, 2021 | 0 Comments

We are looking for HSC students and faculty to provide feedback about the library's website. Would

you be willing to help?

We want to know how you use the library website and what helps you get to the resources you need

most. You'll be asked to complete a series of tasks to find resources on HSLIC's website. You will be

paired with a facilitator on Zoom at a time that's convenient for you. The session will take

approximately 30 minutes to complete and will be recorded, so we're able to review everyone's

feedback with our website team. All participants will receive a $10 Starbucks gift card.

Your input will help us make it easier to find resources, ask questions and learn about classes. If you

are interested in participating, please email Sally Bowler-Hill.
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